
Dear Parents and Carers,
This week, Y6 performed a spectacular showcase, Reception hopped,
skipped and jumped into the week and we were visited by Fence Club!

Y6 End of Term Performance
This week, our wonderful Y6 children delighted us with their end of term
performance. As a wonderful tribute to their time here at St Saviour’s, the
children showcased their talents of singing and dancing and were
presented with their year books.

Let God transform you into a new person by changing the way that you
think – Romans 12:2 NLT
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Volleyball Friday
Today, Mr Cooke and eight Y6 representatives attended a beach
volleyball transition event. The children visited Feel Good Too Centre,
where the England team train, and met children from Y7 and Y10 to speak
about the transition from primary to secondary and how they can prepare
over the summer.

Fencing Assembly
On Tuesday, we were treated to a fencing display from Fence Club. It
was very exciting and the children enjoyed cheering on their peers! I am
delighted to inform you that we will be offering fencing club from
September. If you would like to sign your child up, please follow the QR
codes on the attached posters to book a place or follow the links
provided. KS1: https://app.outclass.io/classes/ug1EAanipxzEIl17ISfU
KS2: https://app.outclass.io/classes/7Pb8deFw3Llra0g2MPMo

Reception Sports Day
The children demonstrated great teamwork skills as they worked
together in their rows to complete each race. They also showed
good sportsmanship by cheering on their team mates. I want to say
a big thank you to all the parents that attended to support their
child - thank you!

I would like to end with a quote with links to our value of serenity and  helps us to remember the importance of quiet when
things get busy: ‘Calm mind brings inner strength and self-confidence’ - Dalai Lama
Yours faithfully
Miss Cherry

https://app.outclass.io/classes/ug1EAanipxzEIl17ISfU
https://app.outclass.io/classes/7Pb8deFw3Llra0g2MPMo


   Well done to Mohammed Ismahil who has collected 5 value cards
for consistently showing our school values. 

Keep up the great work!

VALUES CARD AWARD

COLLECTIVE WORSHIP
This week in collective worship we continued to look at Parables. A
parable is a simple story that Jesus told as a way of teaching
people. This week we looked at the Parable of the Lost Sheep. The
Parable of the Lost Sheep can be found in Luke 15:1-7 and Matthew
18:12-14.
This parable tells the story of a farmer who loses one of his many
sheep. Jesus told this parable to teach people about God’s love. The
story tells people that God loves everyone and it has a message that
it is important to show love to others. Some of the ways that God
shows love is by looking after people, keeping people safe and
being kind to everyone. This parable teaches the importance of
showing love to everyone.

Have you been showing love to others? 
If not, how can you transform your thinking and actions so that you are doing this?



Last week, the children met their new class teachers and are excitedly looking forward to the start
of a new academic year in September. As this year comes to an end, we say goodbye to some

members of staff who will be leaving the St Saviour’s family.

Thank you to Miss Kellman for all of her hard work over many
years of working with the Trust. She has taught so many of

the St Saviour’s children in our school now and past classes.
We wish her all the best as she starts a new school which is

much closer to home.

Thank you and good luck to Miss Odeneye who is leaving
St Saviour’s to pursue a brand new career. 
We wish her lots of luck in her new venture!

Thank you and good luck to Mr Khan who is leaving St
Saviour’s. We thank him for his dedication to our school

community in his many roles and we wish him lots of luck as
he starts his new school just down the road from home! We

welcome back Mr Phillips who will be taking over as
SENCO from September.

YOUNG TRANSFORMERS
Our Young Transformers Programme will only be successful if children
feel inspired to take their skills and advocacy beyond the school walls.

This week, I would like to celebrate Nicole  and Anshita.

Nicole has been improving her confidence and karate skills in her local
community. She is part of a karate community outside of school and
recently completed a grading where she received her yellow belt. 

Well done Nicole- we are very proud of you!

Anshita has been improving her confidence and creativity with
music. She has successfully passed a piano examination and

been recognised by The Associated Board of the Royal Schools
of Music with a Grade 1 in piano.

Well done Anshita- we are very proud of you!

GOODBYES
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POLLING DAY RESULTS
After learning about democracy, the different political parties and their manifestos and the voting
process, our KS1 & KS2 pupils had an opportunity to vote in our school’s polling day. The event was
led by our Year 5 & 6 School Council representatives and they ensured that all procedures were
followed correctly. On Monday, Mrs Morris revealed the results of our St Saviour’s election which

showed a majority for the Green Party!

Polling Results
Green Party: 47%
Labour: 34%
Lib Dems: 12%
Conservatives: 7%

Pre-Loved Children’s Clothes for the Local Community The Lighthouse (on Markhouse road)
are running a pre-loved children's clothes project. They are hoping that they can help both
struggling families and the environment by at least keeping children's clothes out of landfill

sites. 

We would like to support them and are reaching out to ask for any donations of children’s
clothes. If you are able to contribute, please bring donations to the school office.

PRE-LOVED PROJECT



STARS OF THE WEEK

Year 1
Grace & Harsikaa

Year 2
Stella & Ada 

Year 3
Aysu & Ellen

Year 4
Nicole & Khaliah

Year 5
Shadee & Milan D

Reception
Malachi, Indigo &

Thanuli

Year 6 
Aaisha & Joshua

Saturday Star
Josiah



PROGRESS CUP
WINNERS

A huge well done to Tahiry, Sundus & Milan P who
are this week’s Progress Cup winners!

KS1
Sundus

ATTENDANCE AWARDS
Well done to

Y3 Albert Einstein
100%

&
Y5 Marie Curie

100%
who have won the attendance

mascots this week.

KS2
Milan P

EYFS
Tahiry









PARENT CALENDAR

Please see the calendar for September with some events added for next academic year. More
details to follow for ‘Meet the Teacher’ taking place on 10th and 11th September .



Term dates for next academic year can also be found on
the school website by following this link-

https://www.stsaviourscofe.org/school/term-dates/


